



Welcome Message

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Hampton Infant School and Nursery which is part of the Hampton Primary Partnership (HPP) with Hampton Junior School. This partnership enables the two schools to closely work together to provide a consistently high standard of education and a coherent approach to the education of all our children. HPP has a single governing body with both schools retaining their individual identities and Ofsted ratings. We have a shared vision; to be a partnership in which all children have the opportunity to reach excellence and we work hard to achieve this.

It is a great privilege to be the Executive Headteacher of HPP and I am ably supported by a dedicated and highly skilled leadership team, talented staff teams and a strong governing body. Each school has a Head of School (HoS) who is responsible for the day to day running of the school, Mrs Claire Cook is the HoS at Hampton Infant School and Nursery and Mr Jon James is the HoS at Hampton Junior School.

Myself and the staff work tirelessly to ensure the best teaching and learning experiences for your child. We want all the children to enjoy coming to school and to be enthusiastic about their learning. We nurture and inspire them to be active in their personal development and education. We have a strong culture of learning for all within school as well as high expectations of personal behaviour and attainment. All members of our HPP community strive to be the best they can be.

The schools are exciting places to work and learn; our lively and exciting curriculum, challenges and motivates our children to achieve and develop their skills and talents. We are passionately committed to your child's achievement, personal growth and the pursuit of excellence for every child.

We very much look forward to working with you and your child and welcome you to our partnership.

Yours Sincerely

Helen Lockey Executive Head teacher HPP Claire Cook Head of School HISN Jon James Head of School HJS

